Danny Dobson

‘From: Tony Swain .
Sent: 22 May 2012 17:02
To: Danny Dobson
Cc: Clir Darryl Smith; Clir Granville Morris; Clir Gladys Sandiford; annabel shipley
Subject: Event at Ewood Bridge Football Ground
Danny

I'am writing to you to object to the proposed event later this Summer on the old Haslingden Football Ground at
Ewood Bridge.

| live ‘ and upon the little information I have so far can see a couple of big issues
with this event:

1. Parking will be an horrendous problem as there are no Car Parking facilities within 1 mile of this site —
except for on the local streets, and with around 1000 tickets going on sale this is not simply a small issue.

2. The noise in and around the neighbourhood when the event finishes. 1000 people leaving this site will not
be quiet — and this is supposed to be at about 10pm in the evening at the earliest.

3. The sanitary facilities for the number of people proposed have to be a worry. There are no fixed facilities
and therefore the temporary arrangements could cause problems.

4. Can | just state that | have no objection to a one off event of music etc — but a thousand people event is far
too large to be comfortable for the site and the neighbourhood.

I have had a brief conversation with Cllr Darryl Smith and | understand he has objected to this proposed event too —
I have copied this email to him and other Clirs who represent the area, the Eden / Greenfield Ward boundaries are
only around 100 yards from the site so I have also copied in Clirs who represent Greenfield Ward whose constituents
will also be affected by this.

For the record | live at:

I would appreciate confirmation that objection has been received.

Many thanks

Tony Swain
Director



